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Waltham Board of Health Meeting Minutes  
 

September 26, 2017 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM.  

 
William Hanley was not present. 
 
The minutes of the last meeting (June 27, 2017) were reviewed and approved by 
the Board. 
 
The following items were discussed: 
 
 
1.   The Board gave Cruz Market, 139 Felton Street, until October 2nd to clean 
 up the property and engage pest control or face immediate license 
 suspension. 
 
2. The Board suspended Jin’s House, 922 Main Street, from September 27 thru 
 September 29, 2017 provided all Health Violations have been corrected. 
 
3. The Board had a lengthy discussion about tobacco smoking on public 
 property.  It was decided that it would be best handled by City Ordinance. 
  
  
The meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM. 
 
 
The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, October 24, 2017 at 5:00PM. 
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